
 

 

www.noble.n-lanark.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher’s Message 

May 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Noble Primary School! I hope this finds you and your child/ren well and that you 

are managing to carve out a routine that works best for you and your family. As time goes on, I 

am well aware that everyone’s experiences will continue to be different, and there will be days 

that are easier than others. Please let your child know that we are missing them and they are 

always in our thoughts.  Tell them that, like them, we can’t wait to return to our school building, 

to eat in our dinner hall, to play in our playground, to sing and dance at assembly, to celebrate 

achievements, and to see everyone safe and well. Recently, North Lanarkshire Council has 

produced some useful information to support children’s wellbeing  at home. This information for 

parents contains some useful ideas to support your child during this time. The link to this 

information can be accessed here: https://tinyurl.com/ycp8skob  

 

Please know that we are here to support you and your family, at any time, and I really mean that. 

It is difficult to put into words how much we want things to go back to normal for everyone. If 

you need our support my email address is ht@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk or enquiries@noble.n-

lanark.sch.uk . You may also wish to send us a direct message through our Twitter account 

(@Noble_p_s) or telephone us at St John Paul II PS on 01698 522723 where the Duty Head 

Teacher will pass on your contact details to me. We will do all that we can to offer support and 

advice during this time. 

 

If you continue to have difficulty online, we will be organising another time soon for you to have 

an opportunity to pick up a learning pack and jotters.  

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone again soon, and please pass on our best wishes to your 

child/ren. 

 

Kind regards, 
Daniel Murray 

Mr Daniel Murray 

Head Teacher 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our shared vision: Working 

together to create a nurturing, 

inclusive, rights respecting 

community, where learning is 

exciting, challenging and relevant. 
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Forgotten your passwords?  
 

Email us at enquiries@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For many reasons, you may not be able 

to do every task, every day. This is 

totally understandable and parents 

should not feel pressured to do so. No 

family is in the position to replicate the 

school day and there is no expectation 

from the school for you to do that. 

Teaching Staff are doing their best to 

support learning and provide 

stimulating and appropriate tasks.  

We do want you to continue to encourage your child or children to do their best to engage 

with learning opportunities. There is no pressure to post tasks online. However, it is a nice 

thing when Teachers and Children can interact sometimes through the class posts and 

through other chats, where you have the means to do this.  

 

Supporting Children at Home 

Even though we are not in our school building, we endeavour to 

support your child’s wellbeing at all times. Please contact us if we 

can offer any advice or help. 

 

North Lanarkshire Council has produced some helpful advice for 

primary pupils: 

 
P1 Early: https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=24105&p=0 
P2 – P4 First: https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=24106&p=0 

P5 – P7 Second level: https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=24107&p=0 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Perhaps you would like to apply for Free School 

Meals? 

Perhaps your circumstances have changed and you 

now need to make use of this service? 

Simply go to: 

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals   

or email FME@northlan.gov.uk  
 

Nurture 
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Primary 7 Transition Activities – Bellshill Academy 

We are fortunate, that our transition programme for P7 

pupils is spread across the year. The children have already 

participated in a wide range of transition events including 

Science, Home Economics, Road Show, Art and Technical to 

name but a few. We have been working with Bellshill Academy 

to support some virtual transition work using MS Teams. Mrs 

McGraw will be issuing a letter with further details to all 

parents in the next few days. Please look out for this in your 

mailbox. 

 

 
 

Reporting to Parents 

Staff have completed your child’s end of year report. The reports 

will be sent out in the next few days through email. Paper copies will 

also be issued when it is safe for us to return to school. If your email 

address has changed, please email us at enquiries@noble.n-

lanark.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Nursery to P1 Transition 

Due to the current circumstances, we will have to review our 

transition programme for Primary 1 this session. As yet, we do 

not have enough detail to begin to plan for this but will keep you 

informed as soon as we do. Please reassure your child that we are 

very much looking forward to meeting them again soon and will 

work hard with you and feeder nurseries, to ensure they make a smooth and seamless 

transition to our school.  
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